No. 18-12/2017-PP-II
Government of India
Ministry of Agriculture & Farmers Welfare

Department of Agriculture, Cooperation & Farmers Welfare
*k%x

Krishi Bhawan, New Delhi-110001
Dated, the 23rd March, 2021

To,

The Plant Protection Adviser,
Directorate of Plant Protection Quarantine & Storage,
NH -1V, Faridabad (Haryana)

Subject: Pulses and other consignments from Myanmar - regarding

Sir,

Please refer to DPPQ&S letter No. 99-1/2019/PQD-255 dated 18.03.2021 on
the above mentioned subject and clearing of Pulses consignments from
Myanmar. The competent authority in the Ministry of Agriculture & Farmers
Welfare has considered the request of NPPO, Myanmar and Indian Embassy,
Yangon. It has been decided that relaxation will be granted by the competent
authority for consignment of Pulses after due check of the commodity at the
port of arrival for quarantine aspects and following the due procedure. This
facility will be available for consignments having Bill of lading up to 31st March,
2021.

Yours faithfully,

(BRes

(R. Rajeev)
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India
Email: uspg-dac@gov.in

Copy to: The Embassy of India, Yangon, Myanmar.



